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should do it on a bill that we haven' t...on a bill that hasn' t
passed because we may do it on another bill that is yet to be
passed, I think defied logic yesterday, equally defiable I think
is to come back and say, since we didn't do it on a bil l th at
hasn't passed yet because we did it on a bill that is yet to be
passed y e t , t her e f o re , we n eglected to do i t , l et ' s be
consistent with that, I have a problem with that whole thing, if
you can follow all of that. So I don't think there is any
consistency anywhere. With the one example that we do have two
separate issues sometimes before us, we will at some point make
a final decision on Final Reading whether we would sunset as we
will on Select File whether we should sunset or not and at that
particular point we would have set a precedent which may dictate
what we do otherwise. Other than that, I think you either agree
with the sunsetting...setting, putting a h ammer, as Sena to r
Johnson, a 10- t on anvil to make sure the Iegislature gets
something done in this area or we agree not to do that. So, a t
this point, I would oppose the Warner amendment. Thank you.

P RESIDENT: Thank y o u . Senator Norrissey, please, followed by

SENATOR NORRISSEY: Nr. Speaker and members, I was going to say
something but Senator Bernard-Stevens cleared it up for me. So
I will call the question.

PRESIDENT: What did you say?

SENATOR NORRISSEY: I said, since I'm not going to say anything,
I will call the question.

PRESIDENT: Oh, no, you can't speak and then call the question.

SENATOR NORRISSEY: I didn' t s p eak .

PRESIDENT: P a r don me?

Senator Moore.

SENATOR NORRISSEY: Okay, t h e n I wi l l speak, if you...if you

PRESIDENT: Ok ay .

SENATOR NORRISSEY: I oppose the Marner amendment. L B 611 i s
something my district has really em braced as something they
really think is very much needed and a very good bill. Naybe

d on't c a r e .
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